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The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR) hereby reminds the Public that Section 9 of 
the Telecommunications Act, 2000, expressly forbids the ownership or operation of a 
telecommunications facility and/or the provision of telecommunications services to the 
Public without a valid Telecommunications Licence issued by the Minister responsible 
for Telecommunications. 
 

Please note that the relevant application forms for processing of new licences and for 
renewal of licences may be obtained from the OUR at the address provided below, or 
downloaded from the OUR’s website: www.our.org.jm.  
 

The Public is hereby notified that, pursuant to its statutory authority under the 
Telecommunications Act, 2000, the OUR will be proceeding with enforcement actions 
against any person or organisation found to be in breach of the provisions of the 
Telecommunications Act, 2000. 
 

The Public is also notified that a current listing of companies holding valid 
Telecommunications Licences will be posted on the OUR’s website on June 30, 2015. 
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(issued pursuant to the Telecommunications Act, 2000) 


